FRIENDS OF NAPHILL COMMON

Notes of Committee Meeting held at the Wheel on21st May 2018

Apologies for absence received from Peter, Peggy, Lynn, Kevin and Sheila

Present: Chris (chairman), John, Ron, Phillip, Trevor, Neil and Marek

Matters Arising

P wnNe

Chris is to talk to the W | about using the AGM slide show as a presentation

FONC have joined the Open Spaces Society. Philip will be the named contact.

The Great Beech has now been removed from Dew Pond

Lots are being received for the fete silent auction. Funds to be shared between FONC and
the village hall

Events: Marion Miller will lead her Lost Pubs walk on 26 June, 7.00 pm at the wheel.

Bat people and Fungus Foray people to be booked.

Chris will contact the experts for the mini beast safari

Fete — helpers to meet at the marquee at 10.00 to set up the stall

Working parties: there is some time laps photography on the web site. Parties continue to
clear holly etc. National Trust has some juniper saplings to be planted. The Clumps are
getting overgrown, the NT have it on their list of works. 188 person hours are now recorded
this year.

Walks: The short and long walks carry on being well attended. There will be an extra walk
towards the end of November in aid of Children in Need. Date to be advertised

Treasurers report and Membership Secretary’s report were noted

AOB: The Japanese Knotweed is growing again. This to be reported to Dashwood estate for
their action.

BACS payments for subs are being received by Peggy but without details of the payee.

10. Date of next meeting — 17 September 2018 at 7.30















